
 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to announce that students can now register to attend an information workshop regarding the 
Regents’ Scholarship held at our office in downtown Salt Lake. In addition students who are already familiar 
with the basic requirements of the scholarship can choose to meet with a scholarship representative to map out 
a four year course plan for the scholarship and discuss individual questions. To register for these events 
students can go to www.regentsscholarship.org. Space is limited! If a student cannot attend one of these 
events they are encouraged to contact us directly and we can answer their questions individually by phone or 
email. We ask that you help us by letting your students know about this opportunity. 
  
In addition please be aware that we have updated all of the scholarship information. These updates are now 
reflected on our website. For more information regarding the changes read our blog post: Updates to the 
Regents’ Scholarship Program. 
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